
Camp Nuhop Medication Administration

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are excited for AMS Camp Nuhop Trip! Please see the following information if your
child will require any medication during the trip. This includes prescriptions, vitamins,
birth control (speak to nurse), prescription face wash, and any over the counter
medications).

Please submit all forms and medication to the AMS Nurse clinic during school
hours on May 6th through May 8th. All medication must be transported to and from
school by a parent/guardian.

Steps:

1. Complete the attached Avon Medication Authorization Form (Prescription
medication: requires physician and parent signature. OTC/ Supplements: Parent
signature only).

2.Bring medication and completed medication authorization form to school nurse.
Medication must be received by the school in the original container in which the
prescribing physician or pharmacist dispensed it. Medication cannot be expired.

-Parents/guardians are responsible for any special preparations to the medication such
as splitting of tablets if the prescribed dosage is not equivalent to the dosage in the
container. Please only send the quantity needed for the trip.

-All medications and vitamins will be administered by the nurse as scheduled. Student’s
will not be permitted to self carry any medication. Emergency medication will be carried
by staff. If you already have an emergency medication on file in the nurse’s office
please let us know and we will make a copy of the medication order for the trip.

All medication will need to be picked up by parent/guardian upon return on, Friday, May
24th and Monday, May 27th, during school hours.

Please contact the school nurses for any questions or concerns!
Gabby Laboy, Rachell Travagliante, Susanne Varga
School Office Phone: 440-934-3800
Email: nursesusanne@avoneagles.org


